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           MI Safety Commission 
 

 

Attn: Club Secretary 

Ref: 00 Safety Car Training & Licencing                                      

       20
th

 May 2019 

 

Dear Club Secretary 

 

In our ongoing commitment to safety training and development, The MI Safety 

Commission would like to invite each Rally Club to nominate up to six 00 Safety Car 

Crews both driver and navigator who will be trained and licenced as part of an national 

00 Safety Car Crew panel. 

 

It is envisaged by the end of 2019 that we would have up to 80 crews trained and placed 

on a panel that could be used by any club from 2020 onwards. 

 

The following criteria should be considered when nominating your club crews: 

 

 Reliability 

 Strong Safety mind 

 Flexibility 

 Ability to travel as part of the panel 

 Experience at an official level (highly recommended) 

 Previous experience as a OO car crew (highly recommended) 

 

This is your opportunity to nominate your club crews in conjunction with them. Closing 

date for return, 28
th

 June 2019. Please return to: MISafetyCommission@gmail.com 

enclosing Club name, crew names, phone numbers & email addresses. 

 

 

Thanking you in advance,  

 

Yours in Motorsport 

 

Aiden Harper 

___________________ 

Aiden Harper 

Chairperson 

MI Safety Commission 
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